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-1/20 to 1/21 Eagle Days @ Schlagle Library  

-1/21 Psychodelic 5k Trail Run @ Lake 

Happy New Year from The Unified Government of 

Kansas City, Kansas Parks and Recreation 

Department!  We have many exciting projects and 

programs to look forward to this year.  We look 

forward to having another fun and successful year 

with our community. 

2018 Youth Basketball
Registration starts November 6th 

Individual fee $15.00 and Team fee $150.00 

Deadline is January 8th 

Argentine CC: 4th/5th and 6th 

Eisenhower CC: K/1st , 2nd/3rd, and 4th/5th 

Saturdays 

Beatrice Lee CC:  

4th/5th and 6th on Tuesdays & Thursdays

Bethany CC will be hosting the Junior NBA league: 

2nd/3rd, 4th/5th, and 6th 

Wednesdays, Friday, & Saturdays  

Leagues will begin on January 20th

Although the weather has been cold, Wyadnotte

County Lake and Kaw Point Park have some 

beautiful views, stay warm! 



In Review
Winter Wonderland at Eisenhower Community Center 

took place on Saturday, December 16th.  Kids of the 

community had the opportunity to participate in 

festive games, enjoy bounce houses, and visit with 

Santa who was handing out presents! 

What's Happening?
Winter Wonderland at Eisenhower

Snowball Shootout
The Snowball Shootout at Eisenhower Community 

Center, Sponsored by First Round Inc. was a great 

kick off to the 2018 Youth basketball season.  The 

tournament had seven 6th grade teams playing.  A 

team from Bethany Community Center won the 

tournament (Team Dotte over Boys and Girls 

club) 

Improvements Around Parks
New timber-frame kiosks were recently installed at 

sites in Bonner Park, Stony Point Park, and at the 

Schlagle Library at Wyandotte County Lake, thanks to 

a partnership between the Kansas Forest Service and 

the Unified Government of Wyandotte County & 

Kansas City, Kansas. 

Parks and Recreation is currently 

revitalizing the West Admin. 

office located at Wyandotte 

County Lake.  Once completed, 

it is our hope that re opening the 

West office will better 

accommodate our large 

community. 

A footbridge was installed at the kiddie pond at the 

lake.  Installation of this bridge will make is safer and 

easier to get across the rocked ravine. 

Quindaro Ball Field is undergoing field resurfacing 

and fence renovations. The project is expected to be 

completed by Spring 2018.  


